
 

 

 

 

HOLIDAY ON ACCOUNT OF GUDI PADWA 
 

 

DATE: 08 APRIL 2024     Circular No.:TSS/24-25/02 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Warm Greetings! 

Tomorrow, Tuesday, 09 April 2024 will be a holiday on account of 

Gudi Padwa.  

 

Wishing Happy Gudi Padwa to everyone,  

 

 

Principal  

The Sanskriti School 

 


